
 
September 2023 

 

A Message from Brandon Ferguson – ACES Coordinator 

 
I am excited to announce that the (3) students from the Pfaffenweiler, Germany area have arrived safe and 

sound. Linda Mayer and Felix Eckerle arrived on July 25th and were able to join in the Strassenfest 

activities. Both Felix and Linda were in the parade to the beer garden, and Linda even helped fill-in a shift 

in the Jasper German Club booth by helping to serve meals. Sarah Grathwol arrived on August 7th. We are 

so excited to welcome these students to Jasper! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Felix Eckerle and Linda Mayer 

 

 

This information is from the September 2023 Jasper DeutscherVerein newsletter 


